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         10th May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Our Silver Birch Class trip this year is to Hengistbury Head on Tuesday 21st May.  Our 

aim is to explore the mouth of the River Stour, the sea defenses being used along the 

coast, as well as the wildlife and conservation techniques being used in the area.  The 

location will be a great way for us to have some fun whilst bringing our current learning 

across the curriculum to life! 

 

The cost of the trip is £10.00 per child. All materials and transport are included in this 

price. Your child will not wear their uniform, but they will need sensible shoes (not flip 

flops) and clothes that they can get messy in. Please be aware that the English weather 

is temperamental therefore the children may need raincoats, sun hats, sun cream etc. 

We will be watching the forecast carefully! 

 

Children who are in receipt of free school meals will have lunch provided if desired. All 

other children should bring a packed lunch with them in a disposable, named bag. All 

children will need to bring their water bottles. Light snacks will be provided by the 

school. 

 

It’s important to note that children will be transported to the venue by minibus 

therefore you will need to supply a booster seat on the day if you wish your child to have 

one on the minibus. 

 

The payment of £10.00 will be available to pay on My School Money at the end of today, 

please make sure you tick the ‘parent consent’ button also, to give your permission for 

your child to take part in the activities.  

 

Should you be able to help with the trip on the day, please could you let me know. Any 

help is greatly appreciated. We plan to leave the school at 9am and return to school for 

normal 3pm collection. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sophie Tatham 
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